
 

Proposed Property Exchange between Snellenberger and Indiana Department of Natural 

Resources at Greene-Sullivan State Forest 

 

 

In the proposed Snellenberger exchange, Mr. and Mrs. Snellenberger and the Indiana 

Department of Natural Resources would exchange deeds that would essentially shift the 

Snellenberger property lines about 400 feet west of their current location.  This would correct an 

encroachment situation where a large pole building and some yard encroached onto property that 

was deeded to the IDNR by a coal company.  The encroachment was not caused by the current 

owners as they only recently purchased the property.  But it was during the sale of this property 

that the encroachment issue was discovered.  The exchange will not change the acreage of either 

ownership.  This is in Sullivan County along SR 54 between Sullivan and Dugger, Indiana.  The 

Snellenbergers would end up losing a large ag field which would go to IDNR.  The property they 

would gain from IDNR is some yard area that has been used by prior owners, and reclaimed strip 

mine property that is largely planted to autumn olive and blacklocust. 

 

 
The blue cross hatch shows the current configuration of the Snellenberger ownership with IDNR 

ownership lines in red. 

 

 

 



 
This shows the proposed new configuration of the Snellenberger property in the blue cross hatch.  

IDNR property lines would then be shifted to match the revised Snellenberger configuration.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

To submit a comment on this proposal, click on the following link: 

www.in.gov/dnr/forestry/8122.htm 

 

You must indicate “Greene-Sullivan – Snellenberger Exchange” in the “Subject or file 

reference” line to ensure that your comment receives appropriate consideration.  Comments 

received within 30 days of posting will be considered. 
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